
The holidays are upon us and before we know it
Thanksgiving will be here. This month we will be having

our three-part series on Estate Planning for All Ages.
With the holidays comes time with family, and this

series will help you consider your loved ones that you
spend time with them this holiday season. We all think
of Planning for the future as something we will get to
one day and typically put off. Planning for health and

estate purposes is important for yourself and your
loved ones. Remember you can attend one, two, or even

all the sessions. If you are interested please call the
office to register or scan the QR code on the flyer on

page 2.

November is also our last month to gather homemaker
enrollment forms. I encourage you to check on your

current members to ensure they have completed their
forms for the year and paid their dues. I also encourage

you to reach out to friends who aren’t members and
consider purchasing a membership as a gift. The

Membership Challenge is still going on and runs through
December 1st. The membership challenge is for those
who enroll who have never been a homemaker. I will

draw for the gift card around December 15th.

Lastly, I want to wish you all a Happy Thanksgiving and
express my gratitude to you as key members of our

community. Without you all, scholarships wouldn’t be
awarded, Camp wouldn’t happen for some kids, angels
wouldn’t be adopted at Christmas, and those in need

may not be served. You are a vital part of our
community through the excellent work you do.
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TIME CHANGE:
Lesson will be at

1 p.m.



Greeting Homemakers!

       I hope this finds you all well and geared up for the holiday season that’s fast approaching. A time to
dust off your favorite cookbooks and bake until your heart's content! The aromas of a big ol’ turkey or ham,
homemade yeast rolls, yams with those tiny little marshmallows, homemade stuffing, macaroni casserole,
cookies, and pies are just a few of my favorites! So, find a few of your most comfortable stretchy pants for
the next couple of months and we’ll worry about those calories come January! Happy Thanksgiving to all!!
     A KEHA NOTE:
 - November 15 - Due date to nominate new members for the Master Farm Homemakers Guild. A person
recognized as a Kentucky Master Farm Homemaker is as follows:
      * Is a member in good standing of the Kentucky Extension Homemaker Association and has been a
member at least three years (mailbox members are eligible);
      * Is a farm woman who owns a working farm and is included in the labor and/or management of the
farm;
      * Derives a percentage of the family income from the farm operation;
      * Is knowledgeable and supportive of the Cooperative Extension Service;
      * Gives unselfish service to her family, community, state and nation; and
      * Is nominated from the club, county and/or district where KEHA membership is held.

  Also, if you haven’t already turned in your Homemaker member form and $10 yearly dues, please do as
soon as possible. You can do this at your November club meeting by giving them to your club treasurer or
turn them in at the extension office. State encourages us to have a deadline to pay dues no later than
Dec.1st.

Thank you and have a Blessed November,
 Christy Shelley











Nicholas County
368 East Main
P.O. Box 3
Carlisle, Kentucky 40311

Return Service Requested


